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SUMMARY

Digest: Tells a state agency to study how to make a system to report data on payments of wage
levels needed for state projects. (Flesch Readability Score: 62.1).

Directs the Bureau of Labor and Industries to study the feasibility of developing a centralized system
for reporting compliance with prevailing wage payment requirements. Specifies what the study
should consider and requires the bureau to report the results of the study to an interim committee of
the Legislative Assembly related to public procurement not later than September 1, 2026.

Declares an emergency, effective on passage.
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